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News Release 

 

Sweet Poison Announces Director Resignation  
 

Vancouver, British Columbia – Sweet Poison Spirits Inc. (CSE: SPS) (“Sweet Poison” or the 

“Company”) announces that Tanya Lutzke has stepped down as a director due to restrictions imposed by her 

professional career.  The Board thanks Ms. Lutzke who has served as a director since 2022, and wishes her 

further advancements in her chosen field of service.   

 

“The Company continues to pursue business opportunities in the technology market,”  said Robert Eadie, CEO 

of the Company.  “In addition, we are monitoring the crypto market prices to determine if it will be economical 

to activate our 150 SC200 mining rigs, which are currently in storage.” 

 

The Company’s Annual General Meeting of its shareholders will be held on November 14, 2024.  Management’s 

information materials have been mailed out to all shareholders entitled to vote. 

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 

Signed “Robert Eadie”    

Robert Eadie, President, Chief Executive Officer and Director 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT: 

Telephone: 1-604-602-4935    ⧫   Facsimile: 1-604-602-4936 

Contact: Robert Eadie 

 

 
Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 

policies of the Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 
 

 


